
From: Brigner, Mike [mailto:mike.brigner@sinclair.edu]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 3:03 PM 

To: 'Bonnie Borel' 

Subject: RE: about our meeting on Nov. 1, 2010 
  

Ms. Borel: 

  

No, your letter is not accurate. 

  

Someone who is studying the law should know that they cannot put words in the mouths 

of others by demanding that they verify information under the threat of a deadline. 

  

--Mike Brigner 1/4/11 

  

_____________________________________________  
Mike Brigner, J.D. | Professor | Chair 
Paralegal Program | Real Estate Department | Law Department 
Sinclair Community College | 444 W Third St, Rm 5141 | Dayton, OH 45402 
937-512-2616 | mike.brigner@sinclair.edu 

 
A Sinclair paralegal degree is economical, respected by employers, 
academically accredited, & approved by the American Bar Association. 
 


